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GROUP
UPDATES

DID YOU KNOW LAW ENFORCEMENT 
DOESN'T HAVE ACCESS TO KNOX BOXES?

Law enforcement does not have access to Knox Boxes without Fire Department assistance. In a
major emergency, this may lead to officers breaching the door.

WHY BE AN ACTIVE 
MEMBER?

Attending our meetings can provide you with key
information and trainings on how to keep your
properties safe. 

REGISTER HERE:

UDC 11-4-3-27G now requires climate controlled multi-family developments to provide
emergency police access into each building entry point using a multi-technology keypad. This
will allow police access, if there is an emergency, into the building if someone isn’t able to
come to the door to allow police entrance. The Police Department can work with you on the
placement of the access.

We need feedback from you all, as the eyes and
ears of your properties, to be able to effectively
serve multi-housing communities. 
We hope to see you at the February meeting!


